
 

Transport for London  
Crossrail Safeguarding 
5 Endeavour Square  
LONDON  
E20 1JN 

planning@camden.gov.uk 
David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk   
 
07 July 2023 
Crossrail Ref: CRL-IP-2877 
  
Dear David Fowler, 
 

2023/2510/P : 1 Museum Street, London WC1A 1JR 
10-12 Museum Street, 35-41 New Oxford Street and  16A-18 West Central Street, 
Redevelopment of Selkirk House, 166 High Holborn and 1 Museum Street following the substantial demolition of the existing NCP car park 
and former Travelodge Hotel to provide a mixed-use scheme, providing office, residential, and town centre uses at ground floor level. 
Works of demolition, remodelling and extension to 10-12 Museum Street, 35-41 New Oxford Street, and 16A-18 West Central Street to 
provide further town centre ground floor uses and residential floorspace, including affordable housing provision. Provision of new public 
realm including a new pedestrian route through the site to link West Central Street with High Holborn. Relocation of cycle hire docking 
stations on High Holborn. REVISIONS NAMELY: amendments to ground and first floor of proposed tower. 
 

Transport for London (TfL) administers the Crossrail Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary 
of State for Transport on 24 January 2008. 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 27 June 2023, requesting the views of CRL_Safeguarding on 
the above application. I confirm that the application relates to land outside the limits of land 
subject to consultation by the Crossrail Safeguarding Direction. 
 
I have no comment on application. 
 
Please note: CRL_Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk  is a statutory consultee 
(Ref: SoS for Transport Safeguarding Directions). 
 
If you require any further information, please contact: 
CRL_Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Will Orlik 
Safeguarding Officer (Elizabeth line) 
CRL_Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk 
 
TfL Infrastructure Protection Team  
Floor 7 B5 : 5 Endeavour Square : London : E20 1JN 
……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please send, by email, all planning application consultations that are captured by the SoS Crossrail 
Safeguarding Direction to CRL_Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk 
……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
The Elizabeth line (Crossrail) is a new railway that links Heathrow, Maidenhead and Reading in the west to Shenfield and Abbey 
Wood in the east, using existing Network Rail tracks and new stations and tunnels under Central London. 
 
Transport for London (TfL) administers the Crossrail Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary of State for Transport on  
24 January 2008. The Direction was extended on 29 April 2009 (Maidenhead to Reading) and 14 October 2009 (Abbey Wood to 
Gravesend and Hoo Junction). 
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